
 

 

 

 

 
 

 
24th May 2019 
 
 
Dear Parents 

Orwell Park 6’s Cricket Competition 
 
Your son has been selected for the Colts A cricket team to play in the Orwell Park 6’s 
cricket competition on Saturday 8th June at Orwell Park School.  Matches are due to start 
at 10.00am with the presentation at approximately 5.30pm. 
 
A minibus will be leaving Town Close at 8.00am.  If you intend to take your son to Orwell 
Park by car, please could you arrive there by 9.15am and indicate this on the return slip 
below, along with a contact number for the day.  It may be, in the event that we do not 
progress from the group stages, that we may leave by 1.45pm, but it is more likely that our 
finish time will be somewhere between 4.00pm and 5.30pm. 
 
Mr Phoenix and I will be at the tournament and my contact number for the day will be 
07780 816203.  Please could you ensure that your son has appropriate cricket clothing, 
water, sun cream etc. to cover all weather eventualities, along with enough food to last the 
entire day.   
 
I am looking forward to what should be an excellent day of cricket. 
 
Yours sincerely 

 
 
 

Paul Newman 
Cricket Professional 
------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------ 
Please return this slip to the Prep School Main Office by Monday 3rd June. 
 

Orwell Park 6’s Cricket Competition 
 
Name of child: ……………………………………………………………………………………. 
 
is / is not* available to play in the Orwell Park 6’s Cricket Competition on Saturday 8th 
June. 
 
Contact telephone number for the day: ………………………………………………………. 
 
My son will / will not* be travelling to Orwell Park on the school minibus. 
 
 
Signature:……………………………………………………..  Date:…………………………….. 


